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  High Performance Spark Holden Karau,Rachel
Warren,2017-05-25 Apache Spark is amazing when
everything clicks. But if you haven’t seen the
performance improvements you expected, or still
don’t feel confident enough to use Spark in
production, this practical book is for you.
Authors Holden Karau and Rachel Warren demonstrate
performance optimizations to help your Spark
queries run faster and handle larger data sizes,
while using fewer resources. Ideal for software
engineers, data engineers, developers, and system
administrators working with large-scale data
applications, this book describes techniques that
can reduce data infrastructure costs and developer
hours. Not only will you gain a more comprehensive
understanding of Spark, you’ll also learn how to
make it sing. With this book, you’ll explore: How
Spark SQL’s new interfaces improve performance
over SQL’s RDD data structure The choice between
data joins in Core Spark and Spark SQL Techniques
for getting the most out of standard RDD
transformations How to work around performance
issues in Spark’s key/value pair paradigm Writing
high-performance Spark code without Scala or the
JVM How to test for functionality and performance
when applying suggested improvements Using Spark
MLlib and Spark ML machine learning libraries
Spark’s Streaming components and external
community packages
  Pandas in 7 Days Fabio Nelli,2022-04-25 Make
data analysis fast, reliable, and clean with
Python, Pandas and Matplotlib. KEY FEATURES ● A
detailed walk-through of the Pandas library's
features with multiple examples. ● Numerous
graphical representations and reporting
capabilities using popular Matplotlib. ● A high-
level overview of extracting data from including
files, databases, and the web. DESCRIPTION No
matter how large or small your dataset is, the
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author 'Fabio Nelli' simply used this book to
teach all the finest technical coaching on
applying Pandas to conduct data analysis with zero
worries. Both newcomers and seasoned professionals
will benefit from this book. It teaches you how to
use the pandas library in just one week. Every day
of the week, you'll learn and practise the
features and data analysis exercises listed below:
Day 01: Get familiar with the fundamental data
structures of pandas, including Declaration, data
upload, indexing, and so on. Day 02: Execute
commands and operations related to data selection
and extraction, including slicing, sorting,
masking, iteration, and query execution. Day 03:
Advanced commands and operations such as grouping,
multi-indexing, reshaping, cross-tabulations, and
aggregations. Day 04: Working with several data
frames, including comparison, joins,
concatenation, and merges. Day 05: Cleaning, pre-
processing, and numerous strategies for data
extraction from external files, the web,
databases, and other data sources. Day 06: Working
with missing data, interpolation, duplicate
labels, boolean data types, text data, and time-
series datasets. Day 07: Introduction to Jupyter
Notebooks, interactive data analysis, and
analytical reporting with Matplotlib's stunning
graphics. WHAT YOU WILL LEARN ●Extract, cleanse,
and process data from databases, text files, HTML
pages, and JSON data. ●Work with DataFrames and
Series, and apply functions to scale data
manipulations. ●Graph your findings using charts
typically used in modern business analytics.
●Learn to use all of the pandas basic and advanced
features independently. ● Storing and manipulating
labeled/columnar data efficiently. WHO THIS BOOK
IS FOR If you're looking to expedite a data
science or sophisticated data analysis project,
you've come to the perfect place. Each data
analysis topic is covered step-by-step with real-
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world examples. Python knowledge isn't required
however, knowing a little bit helps. TABLE OF
CONTENTS 1. Pandas, the Python library 2. Setting
up a Data Analysis Environment 3. Day 1 - Data
Structures in Pandas library 4. Day 2 - Working
within a DataFrame, Basic Functionalities 5. Day 3
- Working within a DataFrame, Advanced
Functionalities 6. Day 4 - Working with two or
more DataFrames 7. Day 5 - Working with data
sources and real-word datasets 8. Day 6 -
Troubleshooting Challenges wit Real Datasets 9.
Day 7 - Data Visualization and Reporting 10.
Conclusion – Moving Beyond
  Heads You Win Paul LaRocque,2003 A step-by-step
guide to writing better headlines and captions.
  Parables of the Middle Way Robert M.
Ellis,2016-05-08 'Parables of the Middle Way'
combines fiction and commentary to provide various
imaginative ways into the core themes of Middle
Way Philosophy already developed in Robert M
Ellis's other books. The stories are either
original, or adapted from a range of sources:
philosophical, Buddhist and Christian. They
include the story of a ship caught in a strait
between two intractably opposed ports, an inside-
out version of Plato's cave, a set of variations
of the Good Samaritan suggesting all the other
ways of doing good, and the early life of the
Buddha transposed to eighteenth century England.
Robert M. Ellis is the founder of the Middle Way
Society, author of 'Migglism' and of the 'Middle
Way Philosophy' series. He has a Ph.D. in
Philosophy as well as a long-standing interest in
fiction, and is devoted to developing new and more
adequate ways of thinking that can be applied in
practice.
  Pandas Photos and Facts for Everyone Isis
Gaillard,2022-06-27 Welcome to the amazing world
of Pandas Photos and Facts for Everyone! The
animal facts in nature book to be amazed by
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Pandas. You will find Pandas in nature with
pictures to include the many Pandas species, size,
breeding, eating habits, and interesting facts.
Pandas Photos and Facts for Everyone is Book 26 of
the Learn with Facts Series. This book is around a
clear concept: The amazing life of Pandas with
facts and color photos. Be sure to read the other
books in the Learn With Facts Series.
  The Good Guys Wear Blue Paul Browning,2007
  Anna, Banana, and the Monkey in the Middle Anica
Mrose Rissi,2016-07-05 Anna has looked forward to
her class field trip to the zoo, but from the time
they board the bus she is pulled between her long-
time best friend, Sadie, and new best friend,
Isabel, who argue about everything and want Anna
to take sides.
  Pandas in Action Boris Paskhaver,2021-10-12 Take
the next steps in your data science career! This
friendly and hands-on guide shows you how to start
mastering Pandas with skills you already know from
spreadsheet software. In Pandas in Action you will
learn how to: Import datasets, identify issues
with their data structures, and optimize them for
efficiency Sort, filter, pivot, and draw
conclusions from a dataset and its subsets
Identify trends from text-based and time-based
data Organize, group, merge, and join separate
datasets Use a GroupBy object to store multiple
DataFrames Pandas has rapidly become one of
Python's most popular data analysis libraries. In
Pandas in Action, a friendly and example-rich
introduction, author Boris Paskhaver shows you how
to master this versatile tool and take the next
steps in your data science career. You’ll learn
how easy Pandas makes it to efficiently sort,
analyze, filter and munge almost any type of data.
Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook
in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the technology Data analysis
with Python doesn’t have to be hard. If you can
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use a spreadsheet, you can learn pandas! While its
grid-style layouts may remind you of Excel, pandas
is far more flexible and powerful. This Python
library quickly performs operations on millions of
rows, and it interfaces easily with other tools in
the Python data ecosystem. It’s a perfect way to
up your data game. About the book Pandas in Action
introduces Python-based data analysis using the
amazing pandas library. You’ll learn to automate
repetitive operations and gain deeper insights
into your data that would be impractical—or
impossible—in Excel. Each chapter is a self-
contained tutorial. Realistic downloadable
datasets help you learn from the kind of messy
data you’ll find in the real world. What's inside
Organize, group, merge, split, and join datasets
Find trends in text-based and time-based data
Sort, filter, pivot, optimize, and draw
conclusions Apply aggregate operations About the
reader For readers experienced with spreadsheets
and basic Python programming. About the author
Boris Paskhaver is a software engineer, Agile
consultant, and online educator. His programming
courses have been taken by 300,000 students across
190 countries. Table of Contents PART 1 CORE
PANDAS 1 Introducing pandas 2 The Series object 3
Series methods 4 The DataFrame object 5 Filtering
a DataFrame PART 2 APPLIED PANDAS 6 Working with
text data 7 MultiIndex DataFrames 8 Reshaping and
pivoting 9 The GroupBy object 10 Merging, joining,
and concatenating 11 Working with dates and times
12 Imports and exports 13 Configuring pandas 14
Visualization
  C: LEARNING AND BUILDING BUSINESS AND SYSTEM
APPLICATIONS SUSANT K. ROUT,2013-05-24 This book
offers an in-depth introduction to C programming
language—from the basics to the advanced concepts.
It is application oriented, too. The text is
interspersed with numerous worked-out examples to
help readers grasp the application of concepts
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discussed. The second edition includes an
additional chapter on Inter Process Communication.
The book is suitable for several categories of
readers—from beginners to programmers or
developers. It is also suitable for students in
engineering and science streams and students
pursuing courses in computer applications.
  Analytical Thinking for Advanced Learners,
Grades 3–5 Emily Hollett,Anna Cassalia,2022-07-29
Analytical Thinking for Advanced Learners, Grades
3–5 will teach students to think scientifically,
systematically, and logically about questions and
problems. Thinking analytically is a skill which
helps students break down complex ideas into
smaller parts in order to develop hypotheses and
eventually reach a solution. Working through the
lessons and handouts in this book, students will
learn strategies and specific academic vocabulary
in the sub-skills of noticing details, asking
questions, classifying and organizing information,
making hypotheses, conducting experiments,
interpreting data, and drawing conclusions. The
curriculum provides cohesive, scaffolded lessons
to teach each targeted area of competency,
followed by authentic application activities for
students to then apply their newly developed skill
set. This book can be used as a stand-alone gifted
curriculum or as part of an integrated curriculum.
Each lesson ties in both reading and metacognitive
skills, making it easy for teachers to incorporate
into a variety of contexts.
  The Police Revolution Peter Evans,2023-03-31
Where are the police going? Originally published
in 1974, Peter Evans argues that their traditional
relationship with the public was being dangerously
threatened, a situation neither the police
themselves nor the public wanted to see worsen. In
his analysis of the pressures and influences that
were leading many policemen to question their role
in society, Mr Evans looks first at the immense
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problems created for the police by increasingly
violent and sophisticated crime, protest and
terrorism. The attitudes of the police, he says,
are in keeping with their nature. They are a
minority, a semi-closed community, with
astonishing records of long-serving families,
giving police forces something of a tribal
flavour. They have their own slang. Like miners,
dockers or railwaymen, their jobs were established
in Victorian times and are now faced with a rapid
technological change – for the police, a
‘revolution’. Yet there is one important
difference: the police must remain manpower
intensive, otherwise precious contact with the
public is lost. They must also remain craftsmen,
not become merely technicians. Mr Evans concludes
that successive governments are to blame for not
giving the police the sort of backing they deserve
– finance, for example, and not merely pious
expressions of support. This failure has widened
the gap between police and public because of
shortage of men, has left London in particular
dangerously under-patrolled, and has contributed
towards those pressures that tempt some officers
to err. There is nothing wrong with the traditions
of the police, although some policemen sometimes
do not live up to them. The police need more
resources and more opportunity to apply these
traditions, so that the unique character of
British policing is not lost. The author felt
there was both time and need for reform in the
decade before 1984. Today it can be read in its
historical context.
  Blaming China Benjamin Shobert,2018-09-01
American society is angrier, more fragmented, and
more polarized than at any time since the Civil
War. We harbor deep insecurities about our
economic future, our place in the world, our
response to terrorism, and our deeply
dysfunctional government. Over the next several
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years, Benjamin Shobert says, these four
insecurities will be perverted and projected onto
China in an attempt to shift blame for errors
entirely of our own making. These misdirections
will be satisfying in the short term but will
eventually destabilize the global world that
businesses, consumers, and governments have taken
for granted for the last forty years and will
usher in an age of geopolitical uncertainty
characterized by regional conflict and increasing
economic dislocation. Shobert, a senior associate
at the National Bureau of Asian Research, explores
how America’s attitudes toward China have changed
and how our economic anxieties and political
dysfunction have laid the foundation for turning
our collective frustrations away from
acknowledging the consequences of our own poor
decisions. Shobert argues that unless we address
these problems, a disastrous chapter in American
life is right around the corner, one in which
Americans will decide that conflict with China is
the only sensible option. After framing how the
American public thinks about China, Shobert offers
two alternative paths forward. He proposes steps
that businesses, governments, and individuals can
take to potentially stop and reverse America’s
path to a dystopian future.
  The Upside Down River: Tomek's Journey Jean-
Claude Mourlevat,2022-04-07 Tomek lives a quiet
life running his late parents' village store,
which has everything you could ever need, and
more. Then one day a girl visits. She asks Tomek
if he sells something he's never heard of before:
a drop of water from the magical River Qjar, which
flows back to front and upside down. When he
admits he has none, she slips away. Tomek is
desperate to follow the mysterious girl, and so he
sets out on an incredible adventure. To find the
upside down river, he must journey through strange
and wondrous places: the Forest of Oblivion where
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monstrous bears roam, a meadow of deadly scented
flowers, a long-hidden island cursed by a witch,
and beyond . . . A million-copy bestseller in
France, this beloved fantasy story is at last
published in English for the very first time.
Translated by Ros Schwartz
  CMJ New Music Monthly ,2007-04 CMJ New Music
Monthly, the first consumer magazine to include a
bound-in CD sampler, is the leading publication
for the emerging music enthusiast. NMM is a
monthly magazine with interviews, reviews, and
special features. Each magazine comes with a CD of
15-24 songs by well-established bands, unsigned
bands and everything in between. It is published
by CMJ Network, Inc.
  Contemporary Debates in Epistemology Matthias
Steup,Blake Roeber,John Turri,Ernest
Sosa,2024-04-02 The perfect introduction to
contemporary epistemology, completely overhauled
for its third edition In Contemporary Debates in
Epistemology, pairs of specially commissioned
essays defend opposing views on some of today’s
most compelling epistemological issues and
problems. Offering a unique blend of accessibility
and originality, this timely volume brings
together fresh debates on hotly contested issues
to provide readers with the opportunity to engage
in comparative analysis of constantly changing and
developing epistemological concepts. Now in its
third edition, Contemporary Debates in
Epistemology features up-to-date coverage of the
latest developments in the field. Entirely new
essays examine questions of epistemic normativity
and knowledge, the relationship between belief and
credence, the possibility of internalist
epistemology, epistemic instrumentalism, norms of
assertion, the use of thought experiments in
epistemology, and more. Presents a rigorous yet
accessible introduction to the major topics in
contemporary epistemology Contains head-to-head
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chapters offering forceful advocacy of opposing
philosophical stances Focuses on core areas of
epistemology Uses a lively debate format that
sharply defines the issues and encourages further
discussion All-new chapters provide fully updated
coverage of new and emerging topics in
epistemology Part of the Wiley-Blackwell
Contemporary Debates in Philosophy series,
Contemporary Debates in Epistemology, Third
Edition, remains an essential resource for
advanced undergraduate philosophy majors, graduate
students in philosophy, and epistemologists who
want to keep current with contemporary
epistemological debates.
  The Panda's Black Box Nathaniel C.
Comfort,2007-06-11 Six prominent writers explain
the roots of the controversy over Intelligent
Design and explore the intellectual, social, and
cultural factors that continue to shape it.
  100 Places that Can Change Your Child's Life
Keith Bellows,2013-02-05 Showcases one hundred
different places to visit on vacation that will
provide an unforgettable experience that will
enrich and change a child's life forever.
  Computerworld ,1977-04-11 For more than 40
years, Computerworld has been the leading source
of technology news and information for IT
influencers worldwide. Computerworld's award-
winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twice-
monthly publication, focused conference series and
custom research form the hub of the world's
largest global IT media network.
  Selected Readings on Information Technology
Management: Contemporary Issues Kelley,
George,2008-08-31 This book presents quality
articles focused on key issues concerning the
management and utilization of information
technology--Provided by publisher.
  The Michael Cullen Novels Alan
Sillitoe,2017-10-03 Three uproarious comic novels
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from the iconic author of such classics as The
Loneliness of the Long-Distance Runner and
Saturday Night and Sunday Morning. Alan Sillitoe
has been hailed as “the most quietly eloquent of
his cohort of postwar British novelists” (Jonathan
Lethem). Here are three of Sillitoe’s finest and
funniest, chronicling the adventures of the “happy
bastard” Michael Cullen. A Start in Life: The saga
begins as Michael Cullen says goodbye to his home
in Nottingham and hits the road for London. There
he will make his fortune—or die trying. Life Goes
On: The legend of Britain’s most unlikely hero
continues. After a series of outlandish criminal
adventures, Cullen is a bastard no more. But he is
still a rake with a refreshing lack of scruples.
With the open road in front of him, the police
behind him, and randy waitresses at every lay-by,
Cullen is up to his old tricks once again.
Moggerhanger: This madcap tale finds Cullen hired
by his ex-boss, racketeer Claude Moggerhanger, to
do a little “job.” But that’s just the beginning
of a wild adventure featuring crazed poets;
endless women; rat catchers; Labrador retrievers;
and his old friend, former mercenary soldier Bill
Straw. Rolling Stone called Alan Sillitoe “the
master of British verbal architecture.” These
three novels also reveal him as a master of the
picaresque, one of the truly unmistakable and
original voices in modern fiction.

Panda&sortw Book Review: Unveiling the Magic of
Language

In a digital era where connections and knowledge
reign supreme, the enchanting power of language
has be much more apparent than ever. Its
capability to stir emotions, provoke thought, and
instigate transformation is really remarkable.
This extraordinary book, aptly titled
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"Panda&sortw," compiled by a very acclaimed
author, immerses readers in a captivating
exploration of the significance of language and
its profound affect our existence. Throughout this
critique, we shall delve into the book is central
themes, evaluate its unique writing style, and
assess its overall influence on its readership.
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computer or
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an internet
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for textbooks,
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manuals, or
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these digital
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efficient and
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files are
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bookmarked, and
searched for
specific terms,
making them
highly
practical for
studying or
referencing.
When it comes
to accessing
Panda&sortw
books and
manuals,
several
platforms offer
an extensive
collection of
resources. One
such platform
is Project
Gutenberg, a
nonprofit
organization
that provides
over 60,000
free eBooks.
These books are
primarily in
the public
domain, meaning
they can be
freely
distributed and
downloaded.
Project
Gutenberg
offers a wide
range of
classic
literature,

making it an
excellent
resource for
literature
enthusiasts.
Another popular
platform for
Panda&sortw
books and
manuals is Open
Library. Open
Library is an
initiative of
the Internet
Archive, a non-
profit
organization
dedicated to
digitizing
cultural
artifacts and
making them
accessible to
the public.
Open Library
hosts millions
of books,
including both
public domain
works and
contemporary
titles. It also
allows users to
borrow digital
copies of
certain books
for a limited
period, similar
to a library
lending system.

Additionally,
many
universities
and educational
institutions
have their own
digital
libraries that
provide free
access to PDF
books and
manuals. These
libraries often
offer academic
texts, research
papers, and
technical
manuals, making
them invaluable
resources for
students and
researchers.
Some notable
examples
include MIT
OpenCourseWare,
which offers
free access to
course
materials from
the
Massachusetts
Institute of
Technology, and
the Digital
Public Library
of America,
which provides
a vast
collection of
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digitized books
and historical
documents. In
conclusion,
Panda&sortw
books and
manuals for
download have
transformed the
way we access
information.
They provide a
cost-effective
and convenient
means of
acquiring
knowledge,
offering the
ability to
access a vast
library of
resources at
our fingertips.
With platforms
like Project
Gutenberg, Open
Library, and
various digital
libraries
offered by
educational
institutions,
we have access
to an ever-
expanding
collection of
books and
manuals.
Whether for
educational,

professional,
or personal
purposes, these
digital
resources serve
as valuable
tools for
continuous
learning and
self-
improvement. So
why not take
advantage of
the vast world
of Panda&sortw
books and
manuals for
download and
embark on your
journey of
knowledge?
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To prevent
digital eye
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reading eBooks.
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engagement and
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